February 24, 1993

Dr. Michael A. Heuer, DDS American Association of Endodontists 211 E. Chicago Ave Chicago, IL 60611-2691

Dear Michael:

I am sending the following information regarding the Pa. Association of Endodontists.

- 1. The organization was formed in 1978, comprised of members of the Louis I Grossman Endodontic Study Club and the Western Endodontic Study Club.
- 2. The first annual meeting was held in Pittsburgh on May 7, 1978. The officers were:

  President and Founder-Dr. Seymour Oliet
  Program Chairman-Dr. Alan Kirsch
  Secretary-Treasurer-Dr. Ronald Farrari
- 3. This organization will facilitate communication with the PDA, and generally represent the concerns and feelings of the endodontists of Pa.

I hope this information is helpful!!!

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrenreich, Secretary-Treasurer